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Dear Pamela,

Our world and our community can feel fractured these days. It is hard to watch the news without feeling
despair about something.

Among many other things, I know you care about protecting the Sonoran Desert. It is one of the most
beautiful and most biologically-diverse deserts in the world. For many of us, it is the habitat and the wildlife in

-our backyards, our home. And it is quo extremely threatened, with new development and roads crisscrossing
the landscape at an alarming speed and climate change impacting everything.

~ For almost 20 years, we have built a strong track record of connecting communities and open spaces. We
have done this together.

We believe strongly that it takes a connected community to defend and protect a threatened landscape. It is your
voice, your passion, your time, your volunteer hours, your letters, emails, and phone calls to elected officials,
and your financial support that propels this work forward.
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At different times during the year, we ask you to join us in various campaigns.
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When we determine that a proposed development is not following local open space guidelines and we
cannot support it, you show up to meetings to voice your opposition with us.

When there is a piece of legislation that will harm our water resources or pull needed support from our
state parks, you call your legislators, write emails, and rally your friends and family to do the same.

When we fzicilitate the construction of the Sonoran Desert’s first wildlife bridgé and the first video of
deer using the bridge arrives a few weeks later, you celebrate with us and this amazing accomplishment
we 've achieved together.

Thank you for all the ways you partner with us in
connecting our community and our open spaces.












